
 

THE 2016 BASEBALL SEASON IS JUST AROUND THE CORNER………… 

REGISTRATION DATES 

Monday, March 21 and Tuesday, March 22   6:00 – 7:30 Woodbine Park 
Saturday, April 2      9:00 – 3:00   Portsmouth Olympic Harbour 
Monday, April 4 and Tuesday, April 5    6:00 – 7:30  Woodbine Park 
Monday, April 11 and Tuesday, April 12    6:00 – 7:30  Woodbine Park 
Monday, April 18 and Tuesday, April 19    6:00 – 7:30 Woodbine Park 
 

Registration is easy! You can register in one of two ways: 
 

 Register in person at any of the registration dates 
 Mail completed registration form with payment to Kingston Thunder’s Registrar – Andrew Homer, 4461 Camden-

Portland Boundary Road, Harrowsmith, Ontario K0H 1V0 
 

Please make cheques payable to Kingston Thunder Baseball. Registration will close on Tuesday, April 19, and all teams will be 
formed. Any registrations received after this date will be on a “space available basis” and there will be a $25.00 administration 
fee. Lottery tickets will be handed out at uniform pick up nights.    
  
HOUSE LEAGUE 
The house league season will start on Tuesday, May 24. Games will be played at Woodbine Park from Monday – Thursday.  
The Timbit group will start on Wednesday, June 1, and will play on Wednesdays. The teams will be formed so there is an even 
distribution of experience and positions. Team and individual pictures will be provided, and there will be an end of year 
championship day for all groups Rookie and above. We will continue with the Juvenile Division, this group is for players born 
1998 – 2002. We are planning to have skills nights again this year for players in the Mosquito and Peewee divisions.  
 
REP 
We are planning on having a rep team at each division this year – Rookie to Junior! Coach contact information for each of these 
teams can be found on the Kingston Thunder website. If you are interested in trying out for one of the rep teams, please contact 
the coach directly. Rep teams will be formed by the end of March. You can get information on winter workouts directly from the 
coaches as well. New this year, rep players playing house league will pay 50% of the house league fees in addition to their rep 
fees. 
 

SPONSORSHIP 
There are several levels of sponsorship opportunities available including: personalized signage, business listing on our website, 
donations for our silent auction, and more. Your contributions fund new equipment, uniforms, and other necessary items for our 
teams. Joan Gowsell can be reached at joangowsell@kingstonthunder.com. She will be happy to answer any of your questions 
and discuss your sponsorship possibilities. 
 

SILENT AUCTION 
After a couple of years away, we are planning on the silent auction being one of our main fundraisers this year! Watch for more 
information on our website and calendars. We would appreciate any donations to our silent auction, and are looking forward to 
your bids! Please contact Jennifer Babic at jenniferbabic@kingstonthunder.com for more information. 
 
KINGSTON THUNDER CLOTHING 
Back by popular demand! Watch the website for details. Please contact Sandra Brash at sandrabrash@kingstonthunder.com for 
more information. 
 

WE ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO A GREAT 2016 SEASON!  SEE YOU AT REGISTRATION!  
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